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I support this Withdrawal  from sacred He Sapa(Black Hills) of toxic mining.  There is nothing worth destroying

the pristine beauty of the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed.  Yes the U.S. Forest service shoud require

mining companies to withdraw from this sacred land.  This land is sacred to all people who cherish and value the

sacredness of mother earth and all life. I am one of these people. We should all make it a priority in what we

value to protect and preserve the earth and all the creatures, the water, the air, the plants all living beings from

toxic mining.  US Forest Service please expedite this withdrawl with the Secretary of the Department of the

Interior.

 

 


